ADOT

Interstate 10 Pavement Improvement Project: Gila River Bridge
to State Route 587

The Arizona Department of Transportation is working to improve the pavement on three miles of
Interstate 10 in Final County within the Gila River Indian Keservation . VW orle will occur from east of the
Gila River Bridge to east of the State Route 287 traffic interchange. The project began in August 2017
with completion anticipated early-to-mid June 2018
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Crews are scheduled to replace guardraill and install raised pavement markings through the end of
April. Rubberized asphalt paving is scheduled to occur from the end of April through mid-May . Crews
are scheduled to return in June and complete final lane striping.

Wiorlcis generally scheduled to occur Sunday through Thursday nights on east- and westbound [-10,
and on the ramps at the SR 587 traffic interchange.

The project includes removing the existing asphalt and replacing it with smoaoth, durable rubberized
asphalt installing new guardrail, installing pavement markings,; seeding; and other work
What to expect:

e |10 will be narrowed to one lane in the work Zone

e [he on- and off-ramps at Sk 587 could be closed intermittently; drivers can use SR 387 or
Riggs Hoad as alternate routes

e Slow traffic and delays are possible, so allow extra travel time

Schedules are subject to change based on weather and other unforeseen factors. If you would like to
be notified via email when traffic alerts areissued, please subscribe.



